
 
 
 
SB 2260 

 

Chairperson Weisz and member of the Human Services Committee.  For the record I am Robert Bubach-

Superintendent and High School Principal of Munich Public School.    I am testifying in opposition to SB 

22260.  I have been an educator for 35 years and I do understand the intent of the bill, and I am not 

opposed to parents "knowing what their children are being taught."  There are policies which already 

allow for parental review of curriculum.   This bill, however,  would place extreme undue hardship on 

teachers.  The very idea that they would have to post 7 days in advance what they are going to be 

teaching is not a realistic expectation. It is NOT asking too much for teachers to submit lesson plans, but 

as an educator of 35 years, it is unreasonable to expect those lesson plans to be followed exactly.  The 

reason for this is very simple.  Things happen in classrooms which either accelerate your plan or delay it.   

Again, this bill represents undue hardship on teachers, when teachers are hard to find!!  Please vote "do 

not pass" on SB 2260. 


